
 
 

 
 
 
MEETING CANCELLED 
 
The Sydney East Joint Regional Planning Panel is no longer meeting to 
consider: 

 
2015SYE103 – Warringah - DA2015-0558 - Alterations and Additions to primary 
school and further education (John Colet School) - Lot 101 Wyatt Avenue, 
Belrose 
 
The meeting was to occur on Thursday 31 March 2016, but has been 
cancelled at the request of Warringah Council. 
 
Please call the Regional Panels Secretariat on 02 9228 2060 if you have any 
questions or concerns, or email jrppenquiry@jrpp.nsw.gov.au. 
 

 


